From: Orland <obethel

Sent; Tuesday, August 31, 2010 5:28 PM (GMT)
To: Gary Bethel <gbethel_
Subject: Fw: update

From: Orland

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 1:26 PM
To: John Glessner

Subject: Re: update

John :

| am sure that you are aware that FDA hit New Hampton with a search warrant today. They have put our
people in isolation, not allowing company phone use. They have a search warrant for all records. They are
looking for all production records , contracts, corporate structures and records as well as all communication
records, We have given them a free hand at this point . We are trying to stay away from questions and
answers until an attorney is present.

I looked at your outline and it seems to have merit if it makes sense to all parties

Hillandale needs to get off the defensive and state what they are going to do.

Hillandale needs to totally-disassociate itself from Jack and it has to be real .

Hillandale has a good business base but it will all be gone if | don't move quickly and | will not try to deceive
the public

I need to talk directly with you to explore what' you have in mind and to see if we are on the same page

We are on more pressure today than before from the business community and 1 must have a plan

Give me a call

Orland




